
San Diego Reiki Corps 

Crystal Grid Workshop
at THE PRISM AND PENDULUM

Sunday, January  26th, 2025

What a GREAT day!!! Jan Burke was funny and informative. We learned a little history 

along with the 'how to' of making grids.  Jan had plenty of handouts, including the 

meanings of stones and an activation procedure to finish our grids.

Loretta Scott, owner of Prism and Pendulum was very accommodating with 

a discount for any stones we wanted to purchase & add to our grids.  



a discount for any stones we wanted to purchase & add to our grids.  

Great Workshop!!
Thank you Jan!

Thank you Loretta! 


